
Upcoming bio-politics and political psychology conference 

UC Merced 9-10 June 2016 

Matthew Hibbing (UC-Merced) and Efrén Pérez (Vanderbilt) are co-hosting a symposium titled 
“Exploring New Frontiers, Forging New 
Synergies: Bolstering the Links Between Bio-Politics and Political Psychology.” This meeting will take 
place at UC Merced’s campus from June 9-10, 2016. The conference is bringing together leading bio-
politics scholars and political psychologists in an effort to strengthen and extend the conceptual, 
theoretical, and methodological bridges connecting these vibrant fields. If you are interested in 
attending this meeting or learning more about it, please contact Matthew Hibbing at: 
mhibbing@ucmerced.edu 
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